From: covdnhrc@nic.in

Sent: 21 June 2019 13:40

To:

Cc: Registry OHCHR; WPHRE OHCHR

Subject: Draft Plan of action for the fourth phase (2020-2024) of the World Programme for

Human Rights Education.

Importance: High

No. 6/21/2019 - Coord. Dated 21.06.2019
Dear Ms. -
Greetings from NHRC India

2. Please refer to your email dated 16/05/2019 regarding comments on the Draft Plan of action
for the fourth phase (2020-2024) of the World Programme for Human Rights Education.

3. lam directed to convey that National Human Rights Commission, India is in agreement with the
above-mentioned draft plan of action, as proposed.

4  Kindly acknowledge receipt.
With regards,
D.M. Tripathy

Under Secretary (Coord.)

NHRC India



